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Amsterdam Addition Residents:
New Ovens, Refrigerators and Steel Security Door
Brought to you by Assemblymember Linda B. Rosenthal

Dear Constituents:

After advocating to secure $2.36 million in State capital funding to im-
prove infrastructure and security at the NYCHA developments in my dis-
trict, it is my pleasure to announce that each Amsterdam Addition resident
will receive new ovens and refrigerators. In addition, the money will be
used to install a new steel security door at the main building entrance to
ensure your and your family’s safety.

Lincoln Square Neighborhood Center, your community center located at &
250 West 65th Street, will also receive $500,000 in State funding to im-
prove the space.

If you have any questions about the project, its progress, or any issues
you'd like to discuss, please feel free to contact me at 212.873.6368 or
rosenthall@nyassembly.gov. | advocated strongly on your behalf and | am
thrilled to be able to provide this funding to you!

Sincerely,

Linda B. R entW District Office: 230 West 72" Street, Suite 2F, New York, NY 10023

Member of Assembly — 67 AD Phone: 212.873.6368 ® Email: rosenthall@nyassembly.gov




